
Personnel,  Policies,  and  Public  Relations  Colrmittee
April  12,   1990     7:00  p.in.

The  meeting  was  called  to  order  at  7:00  p.in.   by  Chairperson  Sorensen.     MelTfoers
attending:     Mr.   Sorensen,  Mr.   Oakes,   and  Mrs.   Iiutovsky.     Staff  attending:     Mr.
Seidl  and  Mrs.   Gibson.

The  Committee  reviewed  the  goals  of  the  City  Librarian;  a  report  is  attached.

The  next  item  of  business  was  a  discussion  of  the  Assistant  City  Librarian's
salary.      Mr.   Sorensen  had  previously  disc:ussed  this  issue  with  Mrs.   Gibson.
Mrs.   Gibson  addressed  the  committee  regarding  her  concerns.

The  committee  went  into  executive  session  to  discuss  the  employment  of  the  As-
sistant  City  Librarian  in  reference  to  her  salary.

Following  closed  session,   the  meeting  was  re-opened  to  the  public.

The  committee  decided  to  recommend  to  the  Board  that  the  Assistant  City
I.ibrarian's  pay  grade  not  be  altered,  but  that  the  Board  will  continue  to  make
the  decision  concerning  cost-of-living  adjustments  for  this  position.

There  was  no  further  business.     The  meeting  was  adjourned  at  8:45  p.in.

pectfully  submit

L C de- ,'('L?,
s  C.   Seidl,  City  Librarian


